Town of Cinco BayourCouncil Meeting September 1, 1970

The meeting of the Town Council with members Iva Booher, Paul Hutchison, Mayor Pro-Tem Edward Laritz, Attorney Fred Estergren, and Marjorie Crawford acting Town Clerk, present began with silent prayer.

The minutes were read. The motion by Iva Booher and seconded by Paul Hutchison, carried unianimously.

The Financial Report was read and the motion by Councilman Hutchison and seconded by Councilman Booher, carried.

Discussion was brought up about the gasoline. Attorney Estergren stated he was waiting word on an inquiry sent out about the map with layout of line.

Election of Town Officials in October was discussed and poll workers named were Marjorie Crawford, Vera S. Pritchard, and F.L. Buckley.

The voter registration boothes will be open in the Town Hall and all qualified persons will be urged to register in order to vote in the coming election.

Permission was given to Okaloosa County to use the Town Hall as the Polling place for the new precinct number 27.

Adjournment called for by Iva Booher and seconded by Paul Hutchison.

Respectfully submitted,

Ina Crawford Town Clerk